
DON'T MISS DISTRICT 
UPDATES

Poughkeepsie City Public Schools will 
occasionally need to contact parents by 

phone to communicate important updates 
regarding their child’s education. 

Parents are asked to regularly update their 
cell phone numbers to assure they will 

receive the information. 

In order to update your cell phone number 
please go to the Parent Tab on the district’s 

website to learn how.


